


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator             Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

 Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)   Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       michelle.m.reyes@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve              Alida Steinhauser  alida.steinhauser@gmail.com 

Precious Life Shelter               Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                        (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                       (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstamping@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Candice Olson              vandice11@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                  tapatia10nov@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the Fourth Sunday of Easter as Jesus announces that he is the Gate and the 

Good Shepherd.  We’ve all been invited to follow Christ for we are the sheep and we 

hear the voice of the Good Shepherd.  

 

This Sunday is called Blue Sunday. The blue ribbon has been nationally recognized as a 

symbol of child abuse awareness. The movement began in the Spring of 1989 when a 

concerned grandmother named Bonnie from Virginia, experienced the death of her 

grandson from abuse. She tied a blue ribbon to her van as a sign of her personal 

commitment to involve everyone in the battle to stop child abuse. The diligent work 

of the church over the last 30 years has raised awareness about the signs and symptoms 

of physical, emotional and sexual abuse of children. In our efforts to protect the 

children and the vulnerable many have completed the safeguard the children’s 

programs and through the years we realize that we must apply the standards of safety 

to everyone. Virtus has taught us that there could be great denial when it comes to 

recognizing that family and friends that we know could abuse others. 30% of abuse is 

done by people who are biologically related to the child victim and an additional 60% 

of abuse is done by people known to the child victim but not biologically related. 

Thank you for all that you do as a safe adult and please scroll down to the section to 

read about how our local church is actively protecting children. Pray for the victims of 

child abuse. Pray for an end to child trafficking.  Be diligent and aware as we continue 

to protect any child that is at risk or harm. 

 

Finally, our annual ST. JOSEPH’S FAIR IS HERE.  PRAY THAT WE ARE ALL SAFE! PRAY 

FOR ALL OUR HARD-WORKING VOLUNTEERS!  PRAY THAT EVERYONE HAVE FUN, 

AND…. 

 

                                                SEE YOU AT THE FAIR!! 

 

Easter Peace and Joy,  

Msgr. Kevin 
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Understanding the VIRTUS®  

Protecting God’s Children program  

 

As a way to commemorate April as National Child 

Abuse Prevention Month, please take time to learn 

about, update or sign up for the VIRTUS® Protecting 

God’s Children Program. VIRTUS® teaches that 

through early identification, awareness, and 

education, adults can be “proactive” in protecting 

minors and vulnerable adults from sexual abuse. 

Since the program began nearly 20 years ago, more 

than 405,000 adults have been trained in abuse 

prevention. Additionally, more than 165,000 

Catholic school and religious education students are 

trained annually with an age-appropriate curriculum 

on boundary awareness and how to communicate if 

violations of those safe boundaries occur. For more 

information, visit lacatholics.org/education-and-

training/. 

Eucharistic Adoration 

We will have Eucharistic Adoration each first 

Friday from 8:00-9:00 a.m. 

Join us on May 5, 2023.  

 

Come spend an hour with our Lord in the 

Blessed Sacrament.  
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“Children, let us love not in word or speech  

but in deed and truth.” 1 John 3:18. 

 

May 24 6:30 PM: Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center for a very important, 

final meeting of this program year.  We will 

decide what activities to promote and 

organizations to support in our program year 

beginning July 1.  

June 24-25 Homeless Kit Drive:  Provide daily 

necessities to people experiencing 

homelessness.  Shopping lists will be available 

June 17. For many fulfilling ways to serve, please 

call Tim Clark at (562) 431-4385.  

Book Club 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, June 7 at 7pm. 

We will discuss:  

 

Holy Moments –  

A Handbook for the Rest of 

Your Life by Matthew Kelly.   

 

 

 

Some ideas are so powerful that simply  

becoming aware of them changes our lives  

forever. It’s time to let Holy Moments show you 

what is possible. It’s time to explore your  

soul-potential. 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior 

Group will be on  

Monday, May 8th in the hall.   

The activities will begin at 11:00 am  

and will include Bingo, many kinds of 

card games, Mexican train, and lots of  

socializing. Bring your brown bag lunch, 

and coffee, tea, water, snacks and  

dessert will be provided.  

We look forward to seeing all our  

members and any new friends who 

would like to join us.    

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

 

on-going classes for your support: 

Tuesday 9:30 a.m. until July 4th  

Call May 562-833-6370 

Monday 7 p.m. until June 5th  

Call Deacon Tom/Pat 310-995-2725 

 

All classes are held in the PLC building.  

Movement for a Better World 
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May 15th May 5th 




